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Windsor Primary School
2024 Planning

Dear Parents/Guardians,
To assist in effective planning for 2023, including optimum staffing arrangements, it would be appreciated if the questionnaire below is completed and returned to the School Office by Friday 15th September 2023.  
Thank you in advance for your attendance to this matter.
Peter Seddon
Principal
· ========================================================
Student’s Name:……………………………………………Year Level in 2024…………. (Please print)
Student’s Name:…………………………………………... Year Level in 2024…………. (Please print)
Student’s Name:…………………………………………… Year Level in 2024…………. (Please print)
Student’s Name:…………………………………………… Year Level in 2024…………. (Please print)

My child/ren will be attending Windsor Primary School in 2024               	
 Yes	      No        Unsure
Please indicate reasons for your uncertainty or the school your child will/may be attending in 2024?………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Name of Parent/Guardian:	……………………………………………………………………………….

Signature of Parent/Guardian:…………………..…………………………………………………………..
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